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-------- Original Message --------
Subject: CNIC 07-127

Date: Fri, 19 Oct 2007 15:22:27 -0400
From: Hood, Catherine H CIV CNIC HQ <catherine.hood@navy.mil>

To: Paul Caruso <pcaruso@texas.net>
References: <4718E1E9.8060307@texas.net>

Mr. Caruso,

This is acknowledge receipt of your complaint.  In your letter, you
identified that a copy was sent to Senator Bill Nelson.  I have
confirmed that your complaint is already being addressed by the Navy
through the congressional.  Thank you for bringing your concerns to our
attention.

v/r, 
Catherine Hood
Deputy Inspector General for Investigations
Commander, Navy Installations Command (N00G)
2713 Mitscher Road SW
Anacostia Annex, DC  20373-5802

E-mail:  catherine.hood@navy.mil
Comm:  202 433-4973
DSN:   288-4973
FAX:   202 433-2096
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unauthorized disclosure of this information may result in both criminal
and civil penalties.  If you are not an intended recipient, please
delete this e-mail, including attachments, and notify me by e-mail or
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may be unlawful.  


